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30 The last word

Knowledge Exchange at WISA
The Water Research Commission (WRC) was again one of the key sponsors of the biennial 

conference of the Water Institute of Southern Africa. WRC research project leaders, research 
managers and directors were involved in no less than 70 presentations and workshops for the 

duration of the conference. The conference, which was held at the Durban International 
Convention Centre, is southern Africa’s primary forum for water professionals in the region 

to meet and exchange information on water and sanitation related issues.

Left: WRC CEO Dr Rivka Kfir was one of the keynote speakers at the conference.

Middle: Entertainment with a message at the WISA conference in Durban.

Right: The WRC stand, where several of the organisation’s research reports and 
other publications were made available, proved popular.

The UK Foundation for Water Research’s (FWR’s) 
Review of Current Knowledge (ROCK) publications 
are available from the Water Research Commission.

The FWR is an independent, not-for-profit organisation that shares and disseminates knowledge about water,  
wastewater and research into related environmental issues. ROCKs, which are revised continually, focus on water 
environment topics of general interest. 

ROCK titles include World Water Storage in Man-Made Reservoirs;  Cyanobacterial Toxins in the Water Environment; 
Household Chemicals and the Water Environment; and Urban Drainage & the Water Environment: a Sustainable 
Future?

To order the ROCK publications or view the available 
ROCK series, visit www.wrc.org.za; contact 
Publications at Tel: (012) 330-0340 or
E-mail: publications@wrc.org.za
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